

October 14, 2013

Hunt, Guillot & Associates, LLC (HGA) 25025 I-45 North Ste. 400 The Woodlands, TX 77380

Green Thumbs of Texas 15814 Champion Forest Ste. 133 Spring, Texas 77379

Dear Bill,

I wanted to let you know how much we are enjoying the plants in our office. The plants you recommended have added to the décor and all the plants are thriving in the areas they are located. Since I do not possess a green thumb, I really appreciate the service you provide.

Thank you for the professional dependable service you have provided.

Elmendoer ()

Sincerely,

Cheryl Edmondson

